

Dear Storage Customer of the Lancaster Fair,

Our Board of Directors have made the decision to increase our storage fee from \$12.00 a foot to \$15.00 a foot effective with this year's winter storage. If you would still like to reserve your spot again for the upcoming year, kindly please complete the enclosed form and return with your deposit by **September 8, 2023**. If we do not receive your form, your spot will go to the next person on our waiting list.

Ed Samson, will continue to be your contact for Winter Storage Rentals. He can be reached at 603-631-0297 or <a href="mailto:ed@lancasterfair.com">ed@lancasterfair.com</a>.

Sincerely,

Lancaster Fair Board

Lancaster Fair Board of Directors



## 2023-2024 Winter Storage Rental Request

Name:
Address:
Telephone:
Email Address:
Description of items to be stored:
Length:
Winter Storage rate is \$15.00 per foot (INCLUDING) tongue.
A deposit of \$50.00 MUST be included with this storage rental request to hold your spot.  Checks made payable to: Lancaster Fair
Please mail the completed form to:  Lancaster Fair
Po Box 515
Lancaster NH 03584
I/ We understand that I am storing this vehicle at my own risk. I agree that the Lancaster Fair Association is not responsible or liable for my loss or damage to this vehicle.
I/We further understand that my vehicle must be picked up no later than June 1st or an additional storage charge of <b>\$50.00</b> per month will be charged.
Signature: Date:

\*Your total storage cost including your deposit must be received no later than September 8, 2023\*